
 

 

 

CHESHIRE ACO 

USE OF SOCIAL MEDIA 

Umpires are reminded that the ECB 

(https://resources.ecb.co.uk/ecb/document/2024/01/11/cf2dcb7b-8346-4cd1-

a589-5d3629fb176f/Social-Media-Online-Communication-and-Online-Safety.pdf) 

and League(s) Social Media policy applies equally to them as it does to clubs, their 

officers, players, members and supporters.  

Umpires are reminded that they too should not post any inflammatory or 

disparaging remarks towards any colleague, League and/or its officers, any Club 

and/or its officers, players, members and supporters. 

Umpires are directed to the Code of Conduct issued when invited to stand on the 

panel in 2025(https://www.cheshirecricketboard.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2025/01/Cheshire-ACO-Code-of-Conduct.pdf) 

Any breach reported may result in disciplinary action being taken against the 

umpire(s) involved. 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 

 

Martin Roberts 

Chair CACO 

28th July 2025  
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